
  

 

 

Primary 1 Homework Grid for week beginning 30th November 2020 

Maths/Numeracy 

 

 If you have an advent calendar; count 
how many doors are open and how 
many are closed each day. Ask a grown 
up to point to the number on one of the 
doors, can you tell them the number 
before and after that number? 

 Challenge- can you tell a grown up the 
numbers that are ‘two more’ and ‘two 
less’ than some of the numbers on your 
advent calendar? 

 We have started to learn about 3D 
shapes. Can you identify cubes, cuboids, 
spheres, cylinders and cones in your 
house? 

 
 

 

Literacy 

 

 Keep practicing the sounds in your sound tub.  

 Make some words with the sounds in your 
tub.  

 

 You will get two reading books home this 
week. One on Monday and one on 
Wednesday. Please keep each book for a 
week, bringing it back the following Monday/ 
Wednesday.  
 

 Clap out the syllables in these winter words- 
snowflake, Christmas tree, mistletoe, Santa,  
advent calendar. Can you identify the initial 
sounds in these words? 
 

 Challenge- Can you say/ write a sentence 
using some of the winter words? 

 

Interdisciplinary/ Health and Wellbeing 

 

 We have been learning about internet safety. 

Please talk to your child about how to stay 

safe when using computers, ipads, phones etc.  
For example: 

Not sharing their personal information (name, 
address, school) online. 

Telling a grown up if they see anything that 
worries/ scares them online. 

Only accessing games/apps that are suitable 
for their age. 

 
Have a look at the Thinkuknow website for 

more information about keeping your child 
safe online: 

 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

 

 We have been learning about different 

materials. Can you find some objects in your 
house/ garden that are made of wood, metal, 

plastic, glass, fabric?  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/


                               
 

What’s On This Week 

 

 

 P.E. Days (Outdoors) :  

 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

 

 Reading books given on Mondays and 

Wednesdays 
 

Homework will be issued on a Monday and will be due for 

completion by the Thursday.  

 

Your tasks should take no more than 20 minutes per night.  

 

Your work should be uploaded to Learning Journals or 

emailed to the school office  wlbellsquarry-

ps@westlothian.org.uk if Learning Journals aren’t available. 

Feel free to upload photographs of your child completing 

the tasks or just a comment to say how they got on.  

 

If you have any problems with your homework, please speak 

to one of your teachers before Thursday.   
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